
6 June 2024 

Dear Paul, 

Thank you for your letter of 28 May and for confirming that you would be 
available to give evidence on the Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982 
(Licensing of Short-term Lets) (Amendment) Order 2024 on Tuesday 25 June. 

The Committee notes that your letter confirms that you intend to provide us 
with an update on the implementation of short-term let licensing before the 
start of summer recess. 

It would be helpful if this update could be received before your appearance on 
25 June, ideally by close on Wednesday 19th. I would be grateful if you could 
confirm whether this would be possible and if not, whether you could confirm 
the intended publication date. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ariane Burgess 
Convener, Local Government, Housing and Planning Committee 

Minister for Housing, 
Scottish Government 
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